You and your friends are cordially invited to a gallery reception, to be held in honor of Dr. Jiro Harada and his two associates, Mr. Jiro Arimitsu and Mr. Kinji Fujikawa, at the Warner Museum of Oriental Art, Sunday afternoon, May 6, from 3 to 5. At 4 o'clock Dr. Harada will offer remarks on works of Japanese art in the permanent collection. You and your friends are further invited to hear Dr. Harada lecture on "Some Aspects of Japanese Art," in the Erb Memorial Union Ball Room, Thursday, May 3, at 8:00 P.M.

PROGRAM PO (MEMBERS



THIS SIDE OF CARD IS FOR ADDRESS.